Attention: City Manager's office
From: San Pablo Cowboys Youth Association

Date: 6/14/2017

DENIAL OF ASSISTANCE

I'm writing in regards to our denial of
assistance for the year of 2017 Community
Grant. | was late in turning application due to
family reason. My wife and | have separate and
alot has been on my mind. However the
children of San Pablo shouldn't have to be held
accountable. For my incompetence, | feel
trouble for letting kid's down. The programs of
(S.P.B.A . andS.P.C. Y. A.) are at a cross
road. We badly need funding to go on and do
tremendous things in our community. | come to
you for help please find it in your hearts to help
me help these deserving youth. | thank you for
hearing me God bless.

Truly Yours

S.P.C. YA



